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On March 24th a few of the elementary classes had Easter parties and an Easter 
egg hunt.  It was a little chilly outside, but they still had a great time! 

4th grade students took the STAAR Writing test on March 29th.   

2nd grade students started their swimming lessons at the YMCA in Dumas on 
Tuesday April 5th.  The lessons are on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday mornings 
for two weeks.  Their last lesson will be Thursday, April 14th. This is a great 
opportunity for our students to learn water safety. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

April 19- 3rd grade WOWW field trip to St. Andrews Episcopal Church for the 
Sight & Sound program followed by a farm tour at the High Plains Food Bank  

April 21- Pre-K and Kindergarten Round-Up  



April 26- Kindergarten and 1st grade field trip to “Fairy Tales” at Imagination 
Station in Stratford 

April 28- Kindergarten and 2nd grade WOWW field trip to “Snowflake” at Globe 
News Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


